
 
  

Welcome Back & Happy New Year! 
 

A very warm welcome back after the Christmas break and 

Happy New Year too! It was lovely to see everyone back at 

school fresh faced and ready to begin the Spring Term this 

week! We’re sure that 2024 will be another fantastic year at 

Perranporth School! 

Perranporth Community Primary School   

The G.R.E.E.N. Curriculum  
Growing – Relevant – Environment – Engaging – Nurture  

Our Perranporth GREEN Curriculum has got off to a fantastic start this week for the beginning of the Spring Term! To 

try to make sure the children have ‘engaging’ learning experiences, there were several exciting things happening 

this week. Children in Year 3 came to school dressed as all sort of brilliant animals for the start of their very interest-

ing ‘Predators’ topic.  Whilst children in Reception and Year 5 had an experience that was ’out of this world’ with a 

visit from the Explorer Dome. Inside children learned all about space and the planets and the cosmos! This was the 

perfect start to the children’s science learning and a brilliant way to fire up their curiosity for the new learning 

ahead this half term. 



School Uniform 

As we begin this new term, please can we request that children come to school wearing their full school uniform. 

We’re very proud of our uniform and would like to ensure that children look 

smart each and every day. This means that children should be wearing: 

• Black footwear (without other bright colours or designs) 

• School jumpers, cardigans or fleeces (these should be named) 

• No jewellery and only stud earrings (no rings, necklaces etc)  

• Long hair should be tied up and back, with green or black hair acces-

sories and no extreme haircuts or colours. 

• No nail varnish. 

• Sports/PE shirts - the new Perranporth green sports shirts have been a 

huge hit and ensured the children look much smarter on their PE days. 

On colder days, children should wear their school jumper on top of their 

sports shirt—not hoodies, or other jumpers. If your child’s shirt has be-

come damaged or needs to be replaced, new shirts can be purchased at Keywear in Truro. 

As ever, thank you for your support. 

After School Clubs 

Sign up for this term’s after school clubs, will go on throughout  next 

week. If your child is keen to join a club, please ensure slips are re-

turned to the School Office next week. After school clubs will start from 

Monday 15th January. Thank you. 

Absence and Holidays in Term Time 

We would like to remind parents that we are not able to authorise children’s absence for the purpose of holi-

day during term time. It is important that parents understand that if they remove their child from school and 

incur unauthorised absences, they may be subject to a fixed penalty notice as explained on our Absence Re-

quest Form. In line with government regulations, Cornwall Council has issued fixed penalty notices to members 

of our school community already this academic year. Please ensure the School Office are notified of all 

planned absences by completing the appropriate Absence Request Form. Many thanks 


